
      November 2013 
 

WESTERN AVENUE – CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

During months of September 2013 and October 2013, the City’s Contractor, D’Allessandro Corp., has started 
with the surface work on Western Avenue and continues to make great progress on the utility phase of the 
Western Avenue Reconstruction Project.  To date, the 
contractor has:   
 
• Temporarily paved Western Avenue from Memorial 

Drive to Dodge Street.  
 

• Reconstructed the sidewalks on Western Avenue 
from Memorial Drive to Dodge Street.  

 
• Completed the installation of the new water main 

from Memorial Drive to Green Street. 
 

• Completed the utility work from Memorial Drive to 
Howard Street. 

 
• Completed the raised cycle track between Dodge 

Street and Riverside Place. 
 
Upcoming & Current Activity: 
 
• Crews are currently working on the sewer and drain 

infrastructures in the Jay Street area and will continue 
to progress towards Central Square. 
 

• During the week of November 18, crews are tentatively scheduled to install raised crosswalks on Hews 
Street and Montague Street at the Western Avenue intersection. This work is expected to take 4-5 days to 
complete. 

 
• The City’s Contractor, D’Allessandro Corporation, has been permitted to continue with surface work 

(sidewalk reconstruction) until the weather no longer allows for it. Over the winter of 2014, crews are 
expected to continue with utility work between Howard Street and Green Street. The contractor will 
resume surface work (roadway paving and sidewalk reconstruction) in spring 2014. 

 
 

 
 

SNOW OPERATIONS 
 
During snow events, property owners are required to clear the sidewalk(s) around the property in accordance 
with the city ordinance. If you live in the area where a portion of the new cycle track has been installed (Dodge 
St. to Riverside Pl.), please note that the City of Cambridge will be responsible for clearing the snow/ice off of the 
cycle track. For more information regarding property owner responsibilities during snowfall, please visit 
www.cambridgema.gov/snow.  
 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/snow

